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25 November 2019 
 
Keith Drazek, Chair 
Pam Little, Council Vice Chair 
Rafik Dammak, Council Vice Chair 
GNSO Council Leadership 
 
SUBJECT:  Transmittal of GAC Input on Draft GNSO 3.0 Implementation Documents 
 
Dear Keith, Pam and Rafik, 
 
Thank you for the invitation giving GAC members an opportunity to share input on the proposed 
implementation documents during this latest stage of the GNSO’s ongoing PDP 3.0 effort. 
 
Throughout the past year, the GAC has acknowledged the PDP 3.0 effort as a means to not only 
improve individual PDP operations but as a mechanism that could potentially be considered in the 
broader context of the community effort to address matters related to Evolving ICANN’s 
Multistakeholder Model. To that end, in addition to the attached written input, I hope that, some 
GAC members will be able to actively participate in next month’s webinar on the topic.  
 
The bullet-point format of the attached document was developed to attract as many GAC 
comments as possible and to focus particular thoughts and suggestions on specific draft 
documents among the current list of fifteen drafts. 
 
I am hopeful that you will find the input to be of value to the process and would be happy to 
discuss any specific feedback with you if needed. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Manal Ismail 
Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee 
 
 


